
August 11th 2015 Shoreline Stake holders meeting 

 

In attendance: Marcie Timmins, John DeMarsh, Tom Henkle, Shawn Winters, Gordie Lapoint, Howard 

Yamaguchi, Matt McDonough, Julie Clark, Lee Kurt. 

 

The GTRLC is committed to a one to one match with funds allocated by the township for the Bayside 

Parks.  

 

Funds will be used towards monetary matches required by grants that will be identified at a later date 

by the team.  

 

Tart is committed to raising funds to support trail building through the parks. 

 

Ideas generated today will be taken by Matt to Gosling Czubak for help identifying what the township 

will be able to afford with the agreed upon budget set by the Township and GTRLC.   

 

The bulk of the budget will be spent at the north end of Bayside park with smaller improvements being 

made at the south end, until more funds can be allocated by the township and/or other sources for 

further park improvements.   

 

Keeping as much useable open space as possible is a priority  

 

Identified priorities: 

1) Access 

 a) Parking improvements at the North and South end 

 b) Trail connectivity between the parks, Tart Trails, regional and neighborhood areas.  

            c) Mobbi Mat configurations to allow more than a single wheel chair user to enjoy the beach        

      at one time.              

2) Landscaping 

 a) Remove obstacles from the open spaces, adding soil and plantings to make them “barefoot”    

      friendly. 

 b) Irrigate 

3) A shelter of some sort for park users to escape the weather and use for different activities.  

 

4) Activities for park users- examples given included; volley ball, bocce ball, shuffle board, exercise 

areas, play ground.  

 

 

 


